Andrew Mills

The individual pollutant limits for emissions in general use are inappropriate because they do not
include/reflect specific contingencies inherent in the Wenatchee Valley, namely the fact that this
valley has some of the worst air quality in the state each year due to forest fire smoke settling here.
It is already effecting residents health to the extent that outdoor activities are being cancelled, and
may be evident

in doctor or hospital visits.



